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My submission is that whistle blowers should not be dissuaded or punished for bringing animal 

abuse to the attention of law enforcement or the public. They are serving the law by bringing 

abused animals to our attention. The only reason factory farmed animals are never witnessed by 

the public in hidden and fenced off factories is because is so unbearably cruel and horrific. Do 

not silence those brave enough to bring the truth to our ignorant ears. Narelle Taylor 


